
PEHP members with diabetes may qualify for less 
expensive test strips and short-acting insulin. 

To qualify, have your doctor complete the Diabetes Savings Program form. 
Find it at www.pehp.org/members/diabetes.

This benefit is available to PEHP members who use short-acting insulin, long-
acting insulin and/or blood glucose test strips. You may receive authorization 
for lower copayments for one year and may re-submit for coverage in the 
following year. 

Learn more at www.pehp.org/members/diabetes
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